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The Raymore Board of Adjustment will hold a public hearing in the City Council              
Chambers of City Hall, 100 Municipal Circle, Raymore, Missouri, on Tuesday May 7,             
2019 at 6:00 p.m. on the following items: 
 

1. An application filed Brian Mather, requesting to reduce the front-yard setback           
along Mulberry Drive from the existing thirty feet (30’) to fifteen feet (15’) upon              
Lots 180 and 181A in the Shadowood subdivision. The requested setback           
reduction would be consistent with the existing homes along the north side of             
Mulberry Drive. 

 
The public is encouraged to attend the meeting. Additional information regarding these            
projects are available for public inspection in the office of the Development Services             
Department.  For additional information please contact the department at 816-892-3015 

 


